
 

 

07 August 2020 
 
Our Ref: 2020/338704 
File No: S116516.004 
 
Anna Kerr 
Principal Solicitor 
Feminist Legal Clinic 
PO Box 273 
Summer Hill NSW 2130 
By email: anna@feministlegal.org 
 
 
Dear Anna 
 
Re: Feminist Legal Clinic Accommodation Grants Program tenancy  
 
I acknowledge that we are in receipt of your letter of 28 July 2020. 
 
We are reviewing your correspondence, and the matters you raise and would like to 
assure you that will we respond as soon as possible. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Kirsten Woodward 
Manager Social Programs and Services 
City Life 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 


